
CLM 405, New Course 
 
The Senate Council approved and forwards to the University Senate 
with a positive recommendation.  The course description should be 
adjusted to include this statement at the end of the last sentence:  
“…as appropriate for an upper division undergraduate course”.  The 
addition of this wording will differentiate this course from the CSC 605 
course with the same description until the program is able to provide a 
more thorough and detailed description of CLM 405. 
 
 














